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In  a  previous  commentary  I  talked  about  how  the  current
Democratic Party rules made it possible for Barack Obama to do
so well in the primaries. There are another set of rules that
might cause him to lose at the Democratic Convention.

Back in 1982, the Democratic Party created a special role for
party leaders. They were designated as superdelegates and were
created to prevent the party from nominating an unelectable
candidate like George McGovern. At first, they provided a
necessary  boost  to  a  candidate  already  headed  for  the
nomination. This boost helped push Walter Mondale over Gary
Hart in 1984. And the superdelegates helped confirm Michael
Dukakis as the Democratic nominee in 1988.

But  this  year’s  Democratic  race  is  so  close  that  the
superdelegates may decide the outcome. There are nearly 800
superdelegates, and that represents 19 percent of all the
delegates. In the past, these superdelegates were able to
bring closure to the nominating process. This time they could
decide who the Democratic nominee might be, and that would
most likely be the establishment candidate Hillary Clinton.

If they become the king-makers, it is easy to see that there
will be lots of anger and frustration. This primary season has
already begun to show the fault lines of race, gender, and
generation.  The  animosity  between  the  Clinton  and  Obama
campaigns  is  well  known.  If  the  Democratic  establishment
decides the winner through the superdelegates, you have to
wonder if the 2008 Denver Democratic Convention might start to
look like the 1968 Chicago Democratic Convention.

Like the rules I talked about earlier, no one saw this coming.
The Democratic Party rules for delegates has helped Barack
Obama in the primaries. If the delegate count is close then it
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is possible that the Democratic Party rules for superdelegates
could help Hillary Clinton. At the moment, Barack Obama is
building a lead so this concern may evaporate. But the party
may still reconsider the rules they enacted years ago.
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